Dear St. John School Supporter:

St. John School invites you to support our 35" Annual School Auction being held on Saturday
March 5, 2022 at the Wildwood Hotel Ballroom.

The Annual School Auction is our largest fund raiser of the year. Each year we have close to 200
attendees and raise over $100,000, which directly impacts our students and supports our
teachers. This event provides essential funding to help enhance our curriculum and school
programs, in addition we are also raising funds for a new playground for our students.

We are currently seeking donations for our silent and live auctions. Will you support us with a
donation of a product or service to this year's auction? Your donation will be recognized in our
auction catalog, on our website, highlighted the night of the event, and will provide your
business recognition to over 2,000 key supporters of our school and church, many of whom are
leaders - and future leaders - in our community and patrons of your business.

We are a 501(c)(3) organization. Our Federal Tax Exemption number is 43-0731521.
If you have any questions, please contact us at STJAuction2022@gmail.com or call Kati at 314-
607-7301.

St. John School offers an excellent personalized education to children in preschool through 8th
grade in the West St. Louis County community. It has been recognized as a Blue Ribbon School
by the U.S. Department of Education and accredited by AdvancEd. Our school is a place where
love, faith and learning connect!

Thank you for your generosity and support of our award-winning school and we look forward to
promoting your business within our community!

With sincerest appreciation,

Jill Sorcabal & Kati Hess
Auction co-chairs

Ph/Text Jill 636-346-5911
Kati 314-607-7301
STJAuction2022 @gmail.com
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